
 
March 16, 2020 
 
We have an important update to an email we sent late this afternoon. 
 
We have found it necessary to cancel the bus runs for tomorrow, Tuesday, March 17, intended 
for students to retrieve belongings from Fox Chapel Area High School and Dorseyville Middle 
School. Out of an abundance of caution, students are no longer are permitted inside any Fox 
Chapel Area School District facilities. Please contact your child’s school tomorrow by phone 
should you require essential supplies. 
 
We apologize for this inconvenience, but as we receive the latest information, it is important that 
we protect our entire school community in the midst of the coronavirus outbreak. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David McCommons, Ed.D. 
Deputy Superintendent 


